
Dear Castle Shannon Borough Resident:
WM is proud to be your environmental solutions
provider. As part of our new contract with Castle

Shannon Borough, all residents will receive
automated curbside collection beginning in April

2024. Our automated collection service will provide
residents with a 96-gallon cart for trash and a 65-

gallon cart for recycling. Cart delivery will take place
in the spring of 2024. 

Effective the week of January 8, 2024, there
will be some service day changes. Please

review the street listing to identify your service
day and if it has changed. The 2024 collection

calendar shows your recycling weeks and
holidays. Bulk collection service weeks are

outlined in red and will not be in effect until the
new automated system begins.

2024 Observed Holidays
Waste Management observes the following holidays.
New Year’s Day, Memorial Day, Fourth of July, Labor

Day, Thanksgiving Day, and Christmas Day. When your
collection falls on one of these holidays, or the day

that week after the holiday, your service will be
delayed one day during that week only. There will be
no delays if a holiday falls on a Saturday or Sunday.




